
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

2016 PROVIDER SURVEY 
 

APRIL 27, 2016 
 
 
The 2016 Maryland Public Behavioral Health System (PBHS) Provider Survey 

was mailed with instructions on March 18th to 2,000 providers PBHS providers. 

 

Once you receive the survey by mail or if you receive a phone call about the 

survey please take a few minutes and give us your feedback.  Your responses 

are important to us.  You may give us your responses through the following 

ways: 

 

 Phone (Toll-free) 800-895-3228 weekdays 9am to 8pm 

 Fax (Toll-free) to 877-895-3201 (no cover sheet necessary) 

 Mail to FACT FINDERS, 2010 Western Avenue, Albany, NY 12203 

 Online at www.factfinders.com (see instructional packet in the mail for 

details) 

 

Thank you for your participation.  

 
 

Questions and Comments: 
 

Please contact Beacon Health Options at:  Marylandclinicaldept@valueoptions.com 
 

with questions about this Provider Alert. 
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